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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
The Hellenic Statistical Authority announces that the first estimation of GDP for the year 
2017 will be announced with the press release of Quarterly National Accounts for the 4th 
quarter of 2017 on 5/03/2018. Therefore, the press release concerning Annual National 
Accounts which was scheduled to be released on March 7, 2018, will not be issued.  


